
STATE OF NEVADA 

DEPARTMENT OF ADMINISTRATION 

PURCHASING DIVISION 
515 East Musser Street, Suite 300 

Carson City, Nevada 89701 
JIM GIBBONS 

Governor Phone (775) 684-0170 • Fax (775) 684-0188 

January 27,2009 

PAUL GRANSTROM 
ARC HEALTH & WELLNESS CENTERS, LLC 
AND SPECIALTY HEALTH, MCO, INC. 
2205 GLENDALE AVENUE SUITE 131 
SPARKS NY 89431 

FAX DELIVERY: (775) 331-4749 

Dear Mr. Granstrom: 

ANDREW K. CLINGER 
Director 

GREG SMITH 
Purchasing Administrator 

Thank you for participating in the State of Nevada procurement process for RFP No. 1737. The final contract for 
RFP No. 1737 for Occupational Health Services has been awarded to ARC Health & Wellness Centers, 
LLC; the contract amount is $4,000,000.00. This letter serves as formal notification of the award as well as 
formal notification that the ten (10) day appeal period has commenced, effective the date of this letter. 

Any notice of appeal must be filed in strict accordance with NRS 333.370. Pursuant to NRS 333.370, if you wish 
to protest this award an original notice of appeal and associated security payable to the State of Nevada in the 
amount-of $1,000,000.00 must be received by·the Purchasing "Division at 515 East Muss~r Street, Suite 300, 
Carson City, Nevada 89701 no later than February 6, 2009, 5:00 p.rn. pacific time. In addition you must file a 
copy Oftherit>tice of appeal with the Hearings Division Appeals Office at 1050 East Williams Street, Suite 450, 
Carson City, Nevada 89701 no later than February 6,2009,5:00 p.m. pacific time. 

Please note that if the appeal process results in a determination by the hearing officer that the' contract was 
awarded in a manner that does not comply with the provisions ofNRS Chapter 333, the only available remedy is 
the cancellation of the award by the hearing officer. In that event, pursuant to NRS 333.370(5), the RFP would be 
re-issued and the bidding and award process would begin again. The Purchasing Division and the Bearings 
Division may not render any advice with regard to the appeal process; vendors are advised to refer to the above 
referenced statute for further instructions on filing a notice of appeal. 

. . ." . ". . 

Additional information regarding the appeal process can be found on the Purchasing Division's website at: 
http://purchasing. state .Iiv. us. . . 

On behalf of the State of Nevada, thank you for your interest in our project. Please call me at (775) 684-0198 if 
you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 

~~ 
Lyn ~IT>purchaSing Officer. .. 
Services Procurement Secti0n, 

Cc:Mandy Payette; Risk Management Division ... 

Approved 07/ 2003 
Revised 10/2004 

(NSPO Rev. 12-06) 

Pfease visit our we6site at http://purcfzasing.state.nv.us 
(0) 359 ..., 


